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August 12, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ANDREW PYLE TAPPED AS NEXT CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

OF HENDRICKS REGIONAL HEALTH 

(DANVILLE, IN) – Hendricks Regional Health President & CEO Dr. Michelle Fenoughty has 

announced that Andrew Pyle, CPA, will serve as the healthcare system's next Chief Financial 

Officer, effective August 10, 2024. Andrew joined the Hendricks staff in 2018 as Controller and 

Director of Finance.  

"Andrew has been part of our leadership team for six years, helping Hendricks achieve several 

milestones such as implementing a single Electronic Medical Record System, opening a new 

hospital and responding to the COVID-19 pandemic. Recently, he's played an essential part in 

planning future capital expansion projects," said Dr. Fenoughty. "Andrew is exceptionally suited 

for the CFO role not just because of his institutional knowledge and healthcare finance expertise 

but also because of his mindset. Patients and the community come first with Andrew. He also has 

a strong work ethic and is incredibly humble, earning him respect across the entire organization." 

Andrew is a licensed Certified Public Accountant (CPA) who graduated from Indiana State 

University with a Bachelor of Science in Accounting and Marketing and a minor in Forensic 

Accounting. Before joining Hendricks, Andrew held managerial roles within 

PricewaterhouseCoopers and Calumet Specialty Products. He is an active member of the Indiana 

CPA Society and Indiana's Healthcare Financial Management Association chapter. 

"This is a full circle moment for me," said Andrew. "My family began right here at Hendricks. My 

healthcare career began at Hendricks. I've learned so much from so many over the years. That's 

just one of the things that makes our culture so unique - the willingness to mentor others, share 

knowledge and always put our patients first. I am grateful for the opportunity to continue to learn 

and be part of a leadership team that will push this special place to new heights." 

Andrew is involved with several community organizations and has enjoyed volunteering for our 

local parks, Gleaners Food Bank and the Sheltering Wings Men IN Action READ program. He lives 

in Danville with his wife, Chelsea, and their children, Preston and Frankie. 

ABOUT HENDRICKS REGIONAL HEALTH 

Since 1962, Hendricks Regional Health has served west central Indiana as its preferred, trusted 

healthcare provider. As a nationally recognized, nonprofit healthcare system, we offer a full 

spectrum of primary care and specialty services. Hendricks is a proud member of the Mayo Clinic 

Care Network. Follow us on Twitter and Instagram @HendricksHealth, Facebook @Hendricks.org 

or visit Hendricks.org. 
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Reporters’ contact: Stacey Hartman, 317-644-9210 call/text or stacey.hartman@hendricks.org 

 

 

Pictured above is Andrew Pyle, CPA, the next Chief Financial Officer of Hendricks Regional Health, 

effective August 10, 2024. 

mailto:stacey.hartman@hendricks.org

